

Information Governance Office Maudsley Hospital Denmark Hill London SE5 8AZ

Email: foi@slam.nhs.uk

19 July 2022

Dear Georgina Kovacs

## **RE: Freedom of Information Request**

Thank you for your request for information received by the Trust on 21 June 2022 regarding infrastructure and data storage in the Trust under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (2000).

You requested the following information:

Please see answers in **bold** 

1. Please provide the following details about your Data Storage Cloud Provider:

Does your Data Storage use Cloud Provision (Yes / No)? - Yes

Who is your main Cloud provider? - Azure

Annual Spend 2020-21 (£'s) - £500,000

Contract end date - 2024

Additional Notes - N/A

2. Does your organisation plan to move your Data Storage to a cloud-based service in the next 2 years (Yes or No)? – N/A

Main Supplier - Azure

Additional Notes - N/A

3. For each element detailed below, how does your organisation manage its data storage?

In-house data centre: On Premise OR Off Premise (N/A if does not apply) – Off premise Main Supplier – **IBM** Annual Spend 2020-21 (£'s) - £54,000 Contract end date - May 2023 Additional Notes - N/A Shared service: On Premise OR Off Premise (N/A if does not apply) - N/A Main supplier -Annual Spend 2020-21 (£'s) -Contract end date -Additional Notes -Data Storage Management: On Premise OR Off Premise (N/A if does not apply) - N/A Main supplier -Annual Spend 2020-21 (£'s) -Contract end date -Additional Notes -Other (please specify) On Premise OR Off Premise (N/A if does not apply) - N/A Main supplier -Annual Spend 2020-21 (£'s) -Contract end date -Additional Notes -

4. Does your Trust have an on-site data centre (Yes / No)? - Yes

Do you plan to build an on-site data centre (Yes / No) - No

If yes, what is the timeframe for this (Years) - N/A

Who is your preferred supplier - N/A

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other reuse, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the Trust. This may be done by writing to the Information Governance Office at the above address.

If you have any queries about this letter or if you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, please do not hesitate to contact the Information Governance Office via <a href="mailto:foi@slam.nhs.uk">foi@slam.nhs.uk</a>

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by South London and Maudsley NHS Foundation Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Antani Blake

Corporate Information Governance Officer